
Dear Sir, 

I am a family doctor from Columbus and I am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB311.   

 

First, let me say that I am tired.  We have been fighting this pandemic for 9 months and we are all 

tired.  Our hospitals are filling up, our patients are suffering from fear  and anxiety about getting sick and 

loosing loved ones.  It is ABSOLUTELY IMPERATIVE that we listen to our public health department 

regarding how to control the spread of COVID going forward.  For some reason this has become 

political.  It is not political.  It is life and death. 

 

Please, please, please oppose this bill and allow Ohioans to continue to get the best advice our public 

health officials have in a clear unified message. 

Thank you, 

Catherine Romanos, MD 

Columbus 

 


